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February 25, 1986

MEETING SUMMARY

LN

A meeting was held on January 10, 1986, at your Catawba facility near
York, South Carolina to discuss the SALP Board Report for the Catawba
facility. The licensee participated in the SALP rating discussion and
had no disagreemen®’ with the results.

Licensee Attendees

H. B. Tucker, Vice President, Nuclear Production Department, Duke

W. H. Owen, Executive Vice President, Duke

R. B. Priory, Vice President, Design Engineering, Duke

B. Flattery, Director Construction, North Carolina Electric Membership
Corporation

P. R. Pappas, Field Representative, North Carolina Electric Membership
Corporation

J. F. Brown, Site Representative, North Carclina Electric Membership
Corporation

Barbeur, QA Manager, Operations, Duke

Curtis, QA Manager - Vendors, Duke

Davison, QA Manager - Technical Services, Duke

Rose, Nuclear Safety Assurance/Nuclear Production Department

McCraw, Compliance Engineer - McGuire

Hartzell, Compliance Engineer - Catawba

Geddie, Jr., Manager, Nuclear Operations, Duke

Graves, Jr., Systems Engineer, Nuclear Operations, Duke

Sharpe, Nuclear Engineer - Licensing

Carr, Jr., Legal Department, Duke Power Company

Maher, Corporate Communications, Duke

Browne, Electric Utility Marketing, Duke

Cameran, North Carolina Municipal Power Agency

Schonhcff, Electric Utility Marketing, Duke

Hallman, Manager, Nuclear Maintenance

Eaker, Nuclear System Chemist

McIntosh, General Manager, Nuclear Support, Duke

Wilkinson, Manager, Nuclear Reliability Assurance

Vaughn, General Manager, Nuclear Stations, Duke

Hampton, Station Manager, Catawba

Caldwell, Superintendent, Station Service, Catawba

Grier, Corporate QA Manager

Dick, Vice President, Construction
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NRC Attendees

J. A. Olshinski, Deputy Regional Administrator, Region 1]

A. F. Gibson, Director, Division of Reactor Safety, Region II

H. C. Dance, Chief, Reactor Projects Section 2B, Division of Reactor
Projects, Region 11

K. N. Jabbour, Licensing Project Manager, NRR

P. K. VanDoorn, Senior Resident Inspector (Construction), Catawba

P. H. Skinner, Senior Resident Inspector (Operations), Catawba



February 25, 1986

LICENSEE COMMENTS

Attached are the licensee comments submitted in response to the SALP Board
Report for Catawba. The licensee appreciated the opportunity to discuss the
SALP report and did not take issue with any of the ratings. Additionally,
the licensee stated that the SALP input would be used to fu‘ther improve
the quality of operations.
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February 4, 1986

Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Regional Administrator
U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region I1I

101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Re: RII:SALP Report, Catawba Nuclear Station
Nos. 50-413/85-42, 50-414/85~44

Dear Dr. Grace:

We appreciated the opportunity to meet with your staff on January
10, 1985, to discuss the results of the Systematic Appraisal of
Licensee Performance for Catawba Nuclear Station. The company
appreciates the perspective offered by the NRC and will utilize
this input to further improve the quality of our operations. We
will continue to work with members of your staff to accomplish our
common goals.

Very truly yours,

S Ay

Hal B. Tucker
LTP:slb

cc: NRC Resident Inspector
Catawba Nuclear Station




